
These events are an opportunity for parents to communicate with us 

openly and transparently in a safe non-judgemental environment about 

their experiences of racism and inequality in Newham. 

The group events will last for 1hr30 and will be held virtually via Zoom. 

We are offering gift vouchers to parents who attend to show our 

appreciation.

We are also offering 1:1 conversations via phone or WhatsApp, if parents  

prefer this method of communication.

If you are a parent in Newham and would 

 like to attend an event, please send your 

name and contact details to  

Strengthening.Families@newham.gov.uk  

or phone 020 3373 7047 and we will be in  

touch to talk about your options and 

requirements for the group events,  

or arranging 1:1 conversations.

We look forward to hearing from you!

STRENGTHENING 
FAMILIES

               OPEN
CONVERSATION
WE WANT TO HEAR YOUR EXPERIENCES 
AS A PARENT FROM THE BLACK, ASIAN 
AND MINORITY ETHNIC COMMUNITY 
LIVING IN NEWHAM.


